
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child will be attending an event with 

award-winning, bestselling author Megan 

Rix on Thursday 26th September and will 

have the opportunity to buy personally 

signed and dedicated copies of her books. 

Megan will be bringing her Assistance Dog Freya to the event, a confident happy puppy who 

loves children and is completely unfazed by noise or by being in an unfamiliar environment. 

Freya will be on her lead during the event, but please inform your child’s tutor should 

Freya’s presence cause any anxiety, or of any relevant allergies. 

Should you wish your child to be able to purchase books on the day, they will need to bring 
money with them in order to avoid disappointment. All books will be available at the 
special price of £5. 
  

 

 

Research shows that author events in schools inspire children and help them on their 

journey to a love of reading. Even the most reluctant readers come home feeling inspired 

and motivated to read the author’s book after such a visit and having books signed and 

personally dedicated is an inspiring and memory-building experience. 

‘The impact of an author visiting shouldn’t be underestimated. These are the types of things 

that people talk about when you ask them what they remember about school.’  

Times Educational Supplement 

 
We hope your child will benefit greatly from this visit, 



 
The Team at Puffin and Hunting Raven Books, Frome 

 
Find out more about Megan Rix and learn about the books she writes: 

www.meganrix.com 


